From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 October 2014 14:17
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01030/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:16 PM on 02 Oct 2014 from Mr William Piotrowski.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Red Lion Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PW 

	Proposal:
	Detached building to provide hotel accommodation 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr William Piotrowski

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford OX1 1NE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Drainage strategy needs to be submitted and approved in writing by the Local Planning Authority prior to any development taking place. Discharge directly onto the highway is not permitted. Soakage tests and design calculations are needed to design the SuDS techniques used. William Piotrowski Assistant Engineer (Drainage) 


